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Date:  
28/4/2020
Dear Parent/Carer/S6
Penicuik High School Prom June 5 2020

Due to the coronavirus pandemic, we have made the difficult decision to postpone our Prom.

As you will be aware, the government has called on the public to stop gathering to help prevent the spread of COVID-19 and, as a result, our prom venue is currently closed.  We have been liaising with them and, following their advice, have accepted a new date for our prom to take place.   We hope you can join us at the SKYBar, Edinburgh on the rearranged date of Friday 25 September 2020 at 6pm for our drinks reception, followed by dinner.

Some pupils have their final payment (£20) to make; we will be in touch in due course with further details regarding how this payment can be made.

We will keep you posted if anything changes, but please feel free to get in touch if you have any questions or concerns.

Stay safe, and we will be in touch with more information soon.

Yours sincerely,

Miss H Lyon

Principal Teacher of RMPS
